DEVELOPMENT POLICY MANAGER. WARWICK DISTRICT COUNCIL



DEAR SIR/MADAM .

LIVING FOR SIXTY THREE YEARS IN THE VILLAGE OF LAPWORTH, KINGSWOOD AREA I WAS VERY ALARMED TO HEAR THE PROPOSAL TO BUILD AROUND ONE HUNDRED NEW HOUSES.

THE VILLAGE IS A RURAL BACKWATER WITH FEW AND LIMITED FACILITIES.

THE UTILITIES, SEWAGE, WATER ELECTRICITY ETC ARE STRAINING UNDER PRESSURE FROM GRADUAL DEVELOPMENT AND WHAT SEEMS TO BE OVER POPULATION IN RECENT YEARS.

MOST PEOPLE CAN UNDERSTAND DEVELOPMENT OF A FEW HOUSES BUT NOT THE LARGE INDUSTRIAL NUMBER PROPOSED.

THERE ARE MANY HOUSES FOR SALE IN THE AREA CAUSED BY THE EVER INCREASING COSTS OF COMMUTING AND THE GROWING TRAFFIC CONGESTION ON THE INADEQUATE COUNTRY LANES AND ROADS.

SURELY THIS SIXE OF DEVELOPMENT WOULD BE MORE SUITABLE NEAR A LARGE INDUSTRIAL AREA EASING THE ABOVE MENTIONED PROBLEMS AND EXTRA POLLUTION OF THE ENVIRONMENT.

FOR THE BENEFIT OF FUTURE GENERATIONS, THE WELLBEING AND HAPPINESS OF EVERYONE CONCERNED, THE PRESERVATION OF OUR GREENBELT AND FRAGILE VILLAGE ENVIRONMENT, IT WOULD BE PRUDENT TO CONSIDER THESE POINTS WHEN SUMMING UP YOUR FINAL DECISION.

THANKING YOU .

YOURS SINCERELY.



